
 

URGENT NOTICE 

   All Guardians of our students are requested to meet online on 

01.01.2022 at 4 p.m. for discussion about opportunity to get 

Scholarship and Credit Card Facility for their ward through 

College Authority. A promotional discussion will be made to 

reach facility of Scholarship and Credit Card for all of our 

beloved students. All Students are directed to ensure their 

Guardians’ participation through the following link. 

                                                                                  

 

Meeting Link:   

https://meet.google.com/zdq-huux-qhs 

 

 


